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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   June 18, 2013 

 

TITLE: Approval of Agreement between the District and the Arizona Board of Regents on 

Behalf of Northern Arizona University College of Education Regarding School 

Psychology Certification Internship 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    

The Northern Arizona University College of Education has requested to participate with the District in 

providing NAU psychology students the opportunity to earn college credit through a paid internship observing 

and working with professional psychologists within the District. 

 

The Interns will be employees of the District during their 1,200 hour training experience.  They will be 

provided the opportunity to carry out major professional functions under appropriate District supervision 

designed to enhance professional attitudes, responsibility, communication and technical skills, and critical 

judgment. 

 

Their experience through the District can obviously be very beneficial to their learning and can help inform 

their career decisions.  In turn, their association with the District will support the District’s special education 

department. 

 

University students will receive fingerprint clearance prior to working with District students.    

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   

The Administration recommends the Board approve the attached Agreement. 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                             

                                                                             
________________________________________________________________________ 
Todd A. Jaeger, Associate to the Superintendent                                Date: June 12, 2013  

 

         
       ______________________________________ 

                                                                        Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


